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                 06.03.2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you and the children to our SATs information evening on Wednesday 11th March at 
5.00pm here in school. 
 
The evening is designed to give you information about the SATs tests that your children will take next term. We 
will show you examples of the tests that the children will be taking, let you know about the timetable and 
organisation of SATs week and talk to you about the homework and study programme that we have devised for 
your son/daughter. You will also have the opportunity to ask any questions that you might have. 
 
We find that this evening gives reassurance to parents/carers about SATs and also helps you to prepare your 
children for the coming weeks and the week itself. 
 
Prior to the meeting we will display the Standon Bowers photos for you to look at.  
 
I would be grateful if you could complete and return the attached reply slip below so that we can make our 
plans for the evening. 
 
It is very important for your child’s progress and your understanding of SATs that you join us. However, 
should you not be able to attend and need more information it is really important that you contact Year Six staff 
or myself. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs S Horton          
Headteacher 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
SATs Evening – Wednesday 11th March at 5.00pm 

 
Name of Child …………………………………………  Class …………………. 
 
We will/will not be able to attend the SATs Evening 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………….. (parent/carer) 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


